
 
 

Hi there Dolphins, 

 

Well, what a year we’ve had together - despite it not being the one we planned!! One thing is for 

sure though, you have kept us smiling, made us super proud and cheered us up on days when we 

were feeling a little bit blue. Both in school and out, you have achieved amazing things, created 

some spectacular pieces of work, faced challenges we have set you in school as well as those 

faced at home and you have done so with such maturity and brilliance that we are simply oozing 

with pride and love! Well done Dolphins, we hope you are equally as proud of yourselves too. 

 

It was so lovely to see so many of you at our ‘zoom’ celebration assembly. Well done to all of our 

readers and all of you singers...it’s amazing what we can do even without any run throughs! We 

really enjoyed seeing you and listening to you and as for the costumes - well, there were some 

amazing looks being modelled!! You all looked fabulous! It was such a lovely way to finish off the 

year having so many of us together again. 

 

We’ve had the first of our three ‘picnic and plays’, which was soooo lovely. Everyone had a fun 

time and we could tell how happy those children were to be back together. We're very much 

looking forward to our next two. 

 

We know that some of you are feeling a bit sad, we are too, but that’s ok because we have got 

so many happy memories to share. You have a world of adventures ahead of you and a whole new 

chapter of memories still to make. 

 

Can we also say a massive ​THANK YOU​ for our beautiful gifts and kind words we have 

received.We should be the ones thanking your grownups for playing such an important role in 

your education over these lockdown months and for giving us such positive support and 

encouragement and of course THANK YOU to you too Dolphins, for being a truly wonderful 

class. You are all awesome and will always have a special place in our hearts.We know that you 

will make everyone at the Junior’s very proud too. 

 

Remember to stay curious, ask questions, be creative and be whoever you want to be. Dream big! 

Wishing you and your family a fabulous summer. 

Lots of Love and an enormous virtual hug. Keep smiling and stay safe. 

 

 Mrs Wilson & Mrs Scott-Simons  



ENGLISH SPaG: ​Treasure Hunt (​see attachments- treasure hunt​) 
 
Now you are all expert pirates, the time has come for you to use your knowledge of spelling, punctuation and 
grammar to find the treasure. Good luck me hearties!  
 

  
 
 
TOPIC: ​See how much pirate knowledge you have gained (​see attachment- pirate quiz)​. Don’t worry if you 
aren’t sure of all the answers! See if you can use Google or read some books about pirates to help! 
 

 
 
 
 
MATHS:​ ​See attachments ​(pirate themed maths) 
 
Have fun doing these!! 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful summer everyone. Have a lovely big rest and enjoy spending time with your family and 
friends. We will miss you to the moon and back again. 
 
Lots of Love from 
 
Mrs S-S and Mrs Wilson 
x 
 

 

 

 


